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From: Peter Suchanek 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Cc: Councillor Jaye Robinson 
Subject: Sidewalk snow clearing - Blythwood Road 
Date: Friday, May 21, 2021 11:56:45 AM 

We appreciate the opportunity to provide feedback to the Mechanical Sidewalk 
Clearing Program. 

The residents on Blythwood Road have reviewed the map of passable & non-
passable routes and the summary of the criteria the study used. We note that the 
sidewalks Blythwood Road were deemed passable except for the sections from St. 
Hilda's to Yonge Street which were deemed "non-passable." 

The residents would like to know why the sidewalk sections of Blythwood Road 
west of St. Hilda's were deemed non-passable. 

Thank you, 

https://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2021/ie/bgrd/backgroundfile-166827.pdf 

Peter Suchanek 
President, Uptown Yonge Neighbourhood Alliance 
Mediation & Dispute Resolution 

(1) 647-526-4533  #sturdystance.com www.petersuchanek.com 
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